
 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

Cancellation/ Broken Appointment Policy 

 

Our commitment to your great chiropractic care begins with a defined schedule in which we have allotted specific amounts of time for you and 

other patient abased on your specific needs.  With said, we understand that “life” happens and results in needed changes to our day to day 

schedule that may prevent us from keeping an appointment.  We respectfully request at least 24 hour advanced notice if you need to cancel an 

appointment.  Giving us as much notice as possible ensures that someone else is able to take advantage of the time that was allotted to you. 

 

An appointment that is cancelled with less than 24 hours’ notice or an appointment that is not canceled at all in which the patient fails to appear 

to is considered a broken appointment.  Broken appointments delay the success of your treatment and the treatment of other patients.  

Therefore, any broken appointments will result in a $25.00 office fee.   

 

Thank you in advanced for your compliance with out cancellation and broken appointment policies.  Please know that all policies are in place 

to ensure a great chiropractic experience for you and your family.  Again, we look forward to serving your every chiropractic need!  

 

Please initial below that you read and understand the cancellation and broken appointment policy. 

 

Initial Here:     


